
Strive Think Act Respect: Shine 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Norton Star           27
th
 January 2020 

A word from Mrs Farren…  
 
 

Question of the week: What was your favourite part of the week and why? 
 

This week’s question is about appreciation. 
 

The more we appreciate even the small things in life, the happier we are. 
We hope you’ve all had many best times of the week to choose from 

 
Have a wonderful weekend 

Mrs Farren and Team Norton 
 

Rainforest Roadshow 
 

The Rainforest Roadshow will be visiting years 3, 
4 and 5 on Thursday 30th January. 

 
See the letter on the class website page and Dojo 

for all information 

FoNS News 

 
 

Christian Value: 

 
 On the website/dojo: 
 
Rainforest Roadshow – years 
3, 4 and 5 

In book bags: 

Celebration Corner!  

 

We are all Norton Stars, but an extra 
*well done* to all those who have 
been noticed shining especially 
brightly this week and received their 
award in Sharing Assembly. 
 

     

Norton Nippers need your support 
 

A village playgroup for new born to school 
age children 

 
Come along and join a friendly bunch of 

parents and carers for a cuppa and natter 
while your child enjoys free play with new 

friends. 
 

Norton Nippers takes place every Tuesday 
morning from 9.00am -10.30am in the 
committee room at Norton Village Hall. 

 
Cost £1.50 with refreshment (first session 

free) 


